AMERICAN | FIREWORKS

Simce 1902

April 8, 2022

Dear Mayor Barnett,

American Fireworks looks forward to providing fireworks for the Festival of the Hills event on
Wednesday June 29, 2022. As we discussed, we will need to begin setting up the show the night before
{Tuesday June 28) and will need the area monitored and secured overnight.

American Fireworks requests the services of one (1) deputy to secure the firing site at Borden Park (1400
E. Hamlin Rd.) from 8:00 pm on Tuesday June 28 through 8:00 am on Wednesday, June 29.

American Fireworks understands they will be requesting a mini-contract agreement with the City of
Rochester Hills and agrees to reimburse the City of Rochester Hills at the current rate of $75.60 per
hour, for the deputy.

Thank you for your assistance!

Best regards,
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Brian Teeling
Operations Manager
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